
Ashby Church Report

In Revd. Chris Ellis’ absence it was reported that all was well. 

Unfortunately the Lottery Fund bid for maintenance work was unsuccessful. The PCC are 
currently considering whether a new submission is made.  In the meantime it is proposed to
carry out drainage works, extension of water supply and provision of a path to the rear of 
the church, which will allow a temporary toilet to be provided for users of the church. An 
estimated time for completion is unavailable.  

Fund raising events will be held during the coming years to boost church funds; details will 
be advertised in due course.  

Attendances remain consistent with the usual flourishes in special services, such as 
Christmas and Harvest.  

During the year it was reported the church saw one baptism, one wedding and three 
funerals.

Terry Kitt


